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              Dear Parents and Carers 

      Your child will be coming home today with their ANNUAL SCHOOL REPORT.  
  For those of you new to our school, this is something all schools must prepare every year.. 

Why do we do ours now, when others schools send it out at the end of the year? The 
answer is quite simple. I have sent out thousands of end of year school reports and whilst 
they provide some key information, once read they are usually filed away. Our reports going 

out today means we can work on the targets set within them over this term and then report 
back to you with an update in July of how well your child has done with these, as well as 

their progress and attainment. It gives the reports a purpose and - particularly because it 
takes teachers hours to write and prepare these – we want to give them value. We hope 

you value them as much as we do. 
 

The SCHOOL COUNCIL have been working hard this week to review our wet playtime 

games and create new games boxes for each year group. They sorted through what they 
already had, got rid of any rubbish and created amazing collections. They wanted to ensure 

that we have more exciting wet play games – thank you so much to them for all of their hard 

work with this. 
 

Milton Keynes Council’s SEND TEAM are running a workshop led by the 
OCCUPATIONAL THERAPY TEAM for parents and carers.  It is an invaluable 

opportunity to get advice from the Occupational Therapy Service face to face with regards 
to daily tasks that children with SEND may be finding challenging. This could be dressing, 

eating, sensory issues, writing, etc.. Please see the details further on in this newsletter. 
 

As I mentioned in a previous newsletter, we are now working with OPAL to make 20% of 
our school day (lunchtimes) 100% better. This week, Louise from OPAL completed our 

lunchtime baseline. She spent time on both playgrounds over the lunch period, watching and 
speaking to everyone. From this, she then met with me and we baselined where the school is 

currently at against the OPAL key play indicators. This will now form our action plan which 
we will then implement. Whilst we wait for the details of this, we once again need your help. 

We want to start collecting items for the exciting things that will be happening – can you or 

you company help? We need: 
 

• Chalks  

• Bubbles  

• Dressing up clothes and outfits 

• Tyres ( only car size or smaller for now)  

• Utensils for a mud kitchen  

• Scaffolding mesh to be used as a sand pit cover  
 

If you (or your workplace) can help – please drop these off to the school reception. Thanks 

in advance! 
 

Finally this week, just a reminder about SUMMER SCHOOL UNIFORM. If parents /
carers wish to, children can now wear other items as the weather hopefully begins to 

change. These are BLUE GINGHAM DRESSES and DARK GREY SHORTS/SKIRTS. 
We also need to ensure that children have APPROPRIATE COATS in school every day 

as we have already had a large number of children caught out by rain/cold winds. Please 
ensure that one is in school each day. Finally, a gentle reminder that although children can 
now wear trainers to school, these must be BLACK. This of course does not include the 

trainers used for PE. 
 

I hope you all have a lovely weekend and keep those fingers crossed for some warmer   

weather. 
       

        Mr Gray 

 

 

 

 Our weekly attendance 

trophy winners were… 

 

EYFS/KS1  

TO BE ANNOUNCED 

ON MONDAY... 

who achieved 

% 

 

KS2 
TO BE ANNOUNCED 

ON MONDAY... 

who achieved 

% 

 

 

 

Please remember 

the school does 

not endorse any 

clubs or events 

advertised in 

this newsletter. It 

is a parent’s / 

carer’s 

responsibility to 

ensure they check 

the suitability of 

anything they 

attend. 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://www.longviewprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2012/05/school-attendance1.jpg&imgrefurl=http://lebw.dromieh.top/c/attendance-register-clip-art/&h=387&w=500&tbnid=8CvpB7BXe67T1M:&docid=myY-rmYfGWjb_M&ei=2eTzVrqF


 

 

Long Meadow Legends 

 

There was no LMS Legends 

assembly this week, but we 

will be having 2 next week, so 

look out for these! 

 

This will also be the same for 

our Doodlers! 



 

 

 



LMS Safeguarding 

A Window Into Young Children and the Online Space - Ofcom  

According to Ofcom's annual study of children's relationship with the media and 

online worlds, 24% of 5 to 7 year olds own a smartphone. If the definition of 

devices is widened to tablets, that figure rises to 76%. It goes without saying 

that as professionals in the educational space, we must remain with a finger on 

the pulse of trends among this very young grouping. Their formative 

experiences in the online world may be crucial in determining their future 

attitudes. This is particularly important since a third of those surveyed use 

social media unsupervised. Profiles on social media sites can be found for 

those in that age bracket which, due to the nature of social media, may be 

cause for concern. If interested in Ofcom's findings please follow the link 

below:  

https://www.ofcom.org.uk/news-centre/2024/a-window-into-young-childrens-

online-worlds 

LMS Well-being 

This week, we delve into positive self-criticism and strategies for 

nurturing a kinder self-dialogue. 

Food for Thought: The term "self-criticism" immediately conjures up negative 

connotations. But it's worth remembering there are also positive forms of self-

criticism. The real trick is being able to recognise the difference. Negative self-

criticism manifests as harsh judgements about ourselves or focusing on our 

(perceived) flaws and mistakes, often unconsciously. However, we can 

deliberately counter these tendencies by practising positive self-criticism, such 

as honest self-reflection, learning from mistakes, and setting realistic goals. By 

developing these constructive behaviours into habits, we can acknowledge 

areas where we don't feel our strongest and use them as springboards for 

improvement and growth rather than be held back by them. 

A Question: "What does your self-talk look like when you don't meet your own 

expectations?". This helps you identify their internal narrative. You can then 

explore how you might change their inner dialogue to be more forgiving.  

How Would You Treat a Friend: Research shows that we are usually kinder to 

others than we are to ourselves. This simple four-step tool gives people a 

structured way to become aware of their negative inner voice and create an 

action plan for developing greater self-acceptance through more positive self-

talk. Have a look at THIS 

https://www.ofcom.org.uk/news-centre/2024/a-window-into-young-childrens-online-worlds
https://www.ofcom.org.uk/news-centre/2024/a-window-into-young-childrens-online-worlds
https://pro.positivepsychology.com/wp-content/uploads/How-Would-You-Treat-a-Friend-1.pdf?utm_source=ActiveCampaign&utm_medium=email&utm_content=%5B5-Bullet%20Friday%5D%20Your%20Inner%20Critic%3A%20Enemy%2C%20Friend%2C%20or%20Both%3F%20%28%2B%20Science-Base
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